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Director of Financial Services 
resigns 

 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 12, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2024) – The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is informing the community that Erica Delisle has 
resigned as MCK’s Director of Financial Services.  
 

Erica began her tenure at the MCK in 2006 with the 
Human Resources Unit, later moving into her director 
position in 2009. Over the last 18 years, has contributed to 
the development and growth of the organization as its 
finances evolved over the years. Erica has filled the role of 
Interim Executive Finance and Administrative Officer 
(2019) and ensured organizational financial controls during 
the challenging time of the COVID-19 Pandemic. 

  
“On behalf of the Executive Office, we thank Erica for her work and 
dedication to the MCK, and the community, spanning nearly two decades,” 
said Executive Director Onerahtókha Marquis. “We are surely saddened to 
see her leave, yet confident that she will continue to contribute to the 
community and achieve great things in her new career.” 
  
Until the position is posted and filled, Executive Financial Officer Kyle Delisle 
will oversee the vacant duties. Erica’s last day with the organization will be 
Friday, January 3, 2025. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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